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January 31, 2019 
 
Subject: 324 Birchwood – Mechanical Permit 
 
Coni, 
 
A mechanical permit was taken out on July 5, 2018 for to add a new A/C unit for the address of 324 
Birchwood Drive, Kalama.  From reviewing the inspection log Enteck called for a final inspection to 
be performed on August 27, 2018.   On the inspection log Ron Kemp did not sign off on it.  This 
could have been an oversight on Ron’s part.   
 
On January 10, 2019 Konrad Weber did a reinspection and since there was no one home at the time 
he did a visual inspection thru the fence and he said it all looked good.  When talking with Konrad 
about this site he stated that he remembers being at the site before but could not remember the 
date. 
 
Ms. Neel had taken out another permit in September 25, 2017 and from looking at the permit it 
stated for Milwaukie Heating & Cooling to call in for a final.   From reviewing the log no inspection 
was called in. 
 
Thank you 
Susan Junnikkala 


